
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August - A Very Busy Month 

 

 
 
 
 

Speaking Engagements 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Coaching, Calls, and Counsel 
 
 
 

Of Course, none of this is possible without you. Thank you for your 
continued love, prayers, and support. 
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Kathy and I attended the East Texas Baptist Bible 

Fellowship meeting at Central Baptist Church in Tyler, 

Texas. Meeting missionaries, pastors, and encouraging 

each other was worth the trip. We’re in it for the 

missionaries!       

  
 

Many  missionaries and 

pastors attended. CBC's wonderful people 

encouraged us. 

 

 

Pastor Linzy Slayden from Friendship Baptist 

Church in Owasso, OK invited me to speak at 

the Oklahoma Baptist Bible Fellowship meeting. 

He assigned all the speakers with the same topic: 

Bitter or Better. 

It was a highlight of our month. 

 

It's been an unprecedented month in the calls we've received from missionaries. Many 

missionaries find their backs against the wall in all the challenges facing them. What an honor 

to serve them. 

 
 

http://centraltyler.org/
https://www.friendshipowasso.com/
https://www.friendshipowasso.com/

